
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 1/6/25 



Ms. Williams 
This week we worked on our math skills. We completed

file folders. We also worked with our communication devices in class. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
We played a new game this week to help us 
learn our vowel sounds quickly!  It was really 
fun!

In math, we used non-standard units to help 
us measure the length of our feet. Then we 
compared our feet to others in the class!



Mrs. Gorski                                                                     

This week in Science, we began to explore our Kinex building pieces.  We will be using these pieces and 
“blueprints” to build a ramp/slide, a swing and two spinning tops.  All this construction will help us
 learn about the FORCES called push and pull.  This is my favorite part of science and the kiddos LOVE it 
too.  



Mrs. Becker We are learning to measure length and time to the hour. Our class 
has had so much fun with this hands-on learning this week!



Mrs. Hughes Our class started our 
measurement unit in math 
this week!  We worked with 

partners using different 
measuring tools to 

measure objects in our 
classroom! 



Mrs. Yager
We jumped right back into learning in 2025!



Mrs. Beller
This Week we wrote                    
our New Year's 
Resolutions for 2025!!



Ms. Culver
We kicked off the new year with a 
field trip to Lansing to visit the 
State Capital and historical 
museum. This will support our 
social studies curriculum  on 
Michigan. 



Mrs. Suder
Our first week of the 
new year has been 
busy! We had our field 
trip to Lansing, made 
New Year’s resolutions, 
started writing our 
informational weather 
books, received a 
special gift from 
Lamphere High School 
DECA students, and 
learned a new game 
during our morning 
meeting circle.



Ms. Johnson
New Year New Me! We had fun with the challenge of making 

new goals for 2025!



Mrs. Houston
We slowly got back into the swing of things this week. We started 
talking about goals we have for 2025, and the best parts of 2024. 
We recorded these on our New Year projects.  



Mr. LeMere
HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

With the start of the new year this week was spectacular! 
Although recess has been indoors,  we have been making 
the best of every moment throughout our days. 



Mrs. Gaedcke
This week we began 

finalizing and presenting 
our Ecosystems projects!  

Although some of us were 
nervous to get up and 
present in front of the 

class, it was amazing to see 
everyone’s hard work!  

Please ask your child 
about their ecosystem!



Room 127 This week we began reading 
rotations.  We read, built words, 
listened to books and practiced our 
Power Words! We are on our way to 
becoming strong readers!


